
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
THE PETROLEUM ACT 1998 

 
Decommissioning Programme for the Western Isles FPSO 

 
Dana Petroleum (E&P) Limited has submitted, for the consideration of the Secretary of State for 

Energy Security and Net Zero, a draft Decommissioning Programme for the Western Isles floating 

production storage and offloading (FPSO) vessel and its associated mooring systems, risers and 

dynamic umbilicals in accordance with the provisions of the Petroleum Act 1998 (The Act).  It is a 

requirement of the Act that interested parties be consulted on such proposals. 

 

The facilities covered by the Western Isles FPSO draft Decommissioning Programmes are located 

within UK block 210/24a in the Northern North Sea (NNS). The field lies approximately 90 km to the 

north-east of Shetland and 58 km from the UK / Norway median line. The Western Isles FPSO draft 

Decommissioning Programme covers one vessel and associated subsea infrastructure including: 

 

o 12 mooring lines (3 groups of 4 lines) 

o 9 flexible risers 

o 2 dynamic umbilicals 

 

Dana Petroleum (E&P) Limited hereby gives notice that the Western Isles FPSO draft Decommissioning 

Programme is readily available on request from www.dana-petroleum.com/. To receive a paper copy 

of the draft Decommissioning Programme, please visit our office at 62 Huntly Street, Aberdeen AB10 

1RS or email stuart.wordsworth@dana-petroleum.com. 

 

Representations regarding the draft Western Isles FPSO Decommissioning Programme should be 

submitted in writing to Stuart Wordsworth via the email address above by the consultation closing 

date, 3 April 2023.  Submissions should include the rationale upon which any representations are being 

made. 
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